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24th July, 2024 
 

 

2024 Opportunity Class Update 
 
 

The Opportunity Class Placement Test will be held on Thursday 1st August, 
2024. 
 
On the test day, students who are sitting for the test must bring printed 
copies of the following to the test centre: 
·      the Test authority letter,  
·      reasonable adjustments letter (if applicable). 
 
Parents need to log in to the application dashboard, download and print these 
document(s) in readiness for test day. 
 
For more information about the test, please visit: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/choosing-a-
school-setting/selective-high-schools/placement-test 
 
For help using the SHS and OC school’s site, please visit: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/inside-the-department/edconnect/student-
management-and-wellbeing/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-
class/resources-for-primary-schools 
 
Thank you. 
 
Miss Sze 
Assistant Principal 
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